
From: notefromdeb@aol.com <notefromdeb@aol.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:30 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket #DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am outraged still from the last Liberty rate increase. I don't know how that increase 
was voted on, because I didn't know anything about it until in was a done deal. 
 

These new proposed rate increases as outlined in the May 26, 2023 letter from Liberty 
are not good at all. 
 

NO to Liberty rate increases!!!!! 
 

Absolutely not. 
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